
Bassenthwaite & District Motor Club
Charity Trial 5th July 2017

Provisional Results

Clubmans' course

Place Rider No. Class Pos Total Place Rider No. Class PosPlace
1 C BRICE 39 YB 1 5 21 W BURROW 97 O/50 1 80
2 T HODGSON 86 NOV 1 6 22 A COWX 20 NOV 12 82
3 A BINGLEY 96 O/40 1 8 23 S BUTTERWORTH 23 INT 2 87
4 S BRICE 81 NOV 2 9 24 M WILKINSON 47 NOV 13 88
5 J GOWAN 93 EXP 1 11 25 S HARRINGTON 43 NOV 14 96
6 D GASKELL 99 NOV 3 13 m/c 26 J WEBSTER 33 NOV 15 97
7 B BRAYTON 49 NOV 4 13 27 J GASKELL 21 NOV 16 102
8 G BINGLEY 40 O/40 2 16 m/c 28 M TAYLOR 90 NOV 17 111
9 J ROBINSON 26 NOV 5 16 29 P COUNSELL 30 O/50 2 114 m/c

10 G CHANDLER 37 EXP 2 17 30 A MORTEN 35 NOV 18 114
11 R FISHER 83 O/40 3 19 P RICHARDSON 19 O/40 RET
12 D MORTEN 27 NOV 6 22 M CLARKSON 24 NOV RET
14 E BENSON 41 NOV 7 31 D ROBINSON 45 NOV RET
15 J DENT 22 INT 1 40 WJ CORNTHWAITE48 NOV RET
16 T FAWKES 91 NOV 8 48 C HODGSON 87 O/50 RET
17 D METCALFE 44 NOV 9 51 D BRAITHWAITE 89 O/50 RET
18 J METCALFE 42 NOV 10 52 J ATKINSON 94 NOV RET
19 J DIXON 82 YC 2 64 M BARON 98 O/40 RET
20 S ROBINSON 100 NOV 11 68

Easy course

Place Rider No. Class Pos Total Place Rider No. Class Pos Total
1 T BEATY 85 O/50 1 5 m/c 8 C BENSON 36 P65 1 36
2 G THOMPSON 38 NOV 1 5 9 S OSTLE 25 NOV 2 68
3 R WALKER 92 O/50 2 14 10 R WEBSTER 32 O/50 4 73
4 C BEESLEY 84 O/40 1 19 11 V EWAN 88 NOV 3 76 m/c

5 L GASKELL 29 YC 1 21 12 J GREENWOOD 34 NOV 4 76
6 R TALLONTIRE 28 O/50 3 22 13 S DENT 31 O/50 5 137
7 J LONG 95 YC 2 24 A NELSON 46 T/S RET

Thank you to everyone who took part in our first charity trial of 2017. We hope that you 
enjoyed your ride and look forward to seeing you all again next month. 
Many thanks to Mr Robinson for allowing us to use his land that lends itself so well for laying 
out a varied trial. 
Thank you also to three generations of the Gaskell family (John, Stuart, Dan, Jack, and Lewis) 
along with Jonny Robinson for marking out an interesting and excellent trial. 
As always we are extremeley grateful to all our observers without whom our sport would not 
be possible-thank you one and all. 
Thank you very much to David Matthews aka Martha for providing our catering. He had arrived 
and set up as early at 4pm and wouldn't have been home until around midnight or after. Not 
only this, but he also made a generous donation to our charity fund for which we are very 
grateful. 
Our next event is on 2nd August 2017 at the same venue but we will need to get things going a 
bit sooner otherwise we'll run out of daylight.  
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